
December 13, 2007

**REVISED** Maple Leaf Road, Highway 2 intersection
closes near Aldersyde
Aldersyde... Motorists are advised that the intersection of Highway 2 and Maple Leaf Road near
Aldersyde will be closed permanently.

The closure takes effect Thursday, Dec. 13 and the existing intersection will be gated and used only in
case of emergency.

**The closure eliminates direct access to Highway 2 from eastbound Maple Leaf Road. To access
Highway 2, motorists may use northbound Highway 2A to the Highways 2, 7, and 547 interchange.**
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Revised: This Travellers' Advisory was amended on December 13, 2007

Media enquiries may be directed to:

Trent Bancarz
Communications
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-427-0623

Fred Lee
Project Manager
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
403-297-7677

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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